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The American Harp Society, its officers, employees, independent contractors, 
and/or volunteers do not provide guardianship services for unaccompanied 
minors attending events. It is the responsibility of the parents of 
unaccompanied minors to provide for a guardian for their minor child and to 
follow all rules set forth in the policies of the venues where events are 
located.


